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Mayfield Women’s Club Newsletter –March 2022 – Club Year 2021-2022 

Mayfield Women’s Club, Inc. GFWC/Ohio 

                       Newsletter                   2022  

The mask sign is still on the entrance door, however, a mask is not required 
for private events in this building. Wearing a mask is optional for our event. 
 

  
 
  
 

Greetings!  Spring is coming!!!  
 
Congratulations to our upcoming 2022-2023 Officers, who were elected at the February 
meeting and will be installed at the June Installation Banquet.  
 
Thank you to all of you and your generosity to Heifer International.  Read on for Patt’s 
report to see the animals we are able to gift. 
 
We are looking forward to our International Night Scholarship Fundraiser in March.  The 
Ways and Means committee has worked very hard in preparation for this fun night that 
will include a 50/50 split raffle to benefit our Club scholarship fund. Bring your            We 
also urge you to consider writing a check for an additional donation towards the 
scholarship.  There will be a brief General Meeting, but no Board Meeting that night.  See 
you March 21st for the International Night Event! 

Your Co-Presidents ~ Loretta and Diana  
 

Committee Updates 
Home Life  
Maybe a little math quiz:   
In NE Ohio, the high temperature on March 4 is 30 degrees.  In SW Florida our high is 84 
degrees.  How many degrees will Ohio have to gain to be as warm as Florida?  I miss you all and 
will see you in April.  Hang in there--Spring will get here someday!!   ~ Diane  
 

 

International Committee 

Thank you               to all the members that supported the HELP FOR HEIFERS           RAFFLE! 

This is such a remarkable group of dedicated women. I am so privileged to be sharing my life with 
all of you. 
 

Messages from Our Co-Presidents 

International Night:  Monday, March 21, 2022 

Mayfield Village Community Room 
         6621 Wilson Mills Road, Mayfield Village  

Time:   7:00 PM 
Program: International Night at the Community Room – All Members 

invited 
General Meeting: Very brief meeting after the event 
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Combined with the HATS FOR HEIFER Fundraiser in October-November 2021, it enabled the 
Committee to commit to--- 1  Pig  --- 1  Swarm of Honey Bees ---  and 2 Gaggles of Ducks.  (There 
was no option for a partridge in a pear tree, maybe next year!!)   
 
We are grateful for all the years of support given to International!   

 ~ The International Committee ~ Patt, Chairperson 
 

MAY ALL OF YOU ENJOY ST. PATRICK'S DAY (In March everyone is Irish ). Those of us, who are 
Irish, just celebrate all year!!   A blessed healthy month ahead for each of you.   ~Love ,  Patt  
 

Social Committee 
The Social Committee will be hosting a Bunco game at Barb’s home.  It is scheduled for Tuesday, 
April 12th at 1:00 pm.   
 
There will be a signup at the March meeting, or you can call or email Barb to let her know you plan 
to attend.  There will be a cost of $5 for the prizes.  Hope you see you there!   ~ Sue 

 
Ways & Means  Committee & the  Social Committee 
Ladies: Our biggest fundraiser for the Mayfield High School Scholarships will be this month. We 
hope everyone will share in raising money for our annual scholarship donation. We look forward 
to a fun evening of friendship and "just desserts!”            ~Cathy  

 

 When:  Monday, March 21st   

 What:  We will celebrate our INTERNATIONAL NIGHT and SCHOLARSHIP FUNDRAISER.  

 Time: Come for a 7 pm start.   
Tables will be set with themes from various ethnic cultures, including Ukraine, Ireland, Israel, 
Italy, the Pacific Rim, Scandinavia, and Slovenia. (We may need a volunteer for one more!)  

 Where: We will meet in our normal meeting room at the Community Center. Instead of our 
regular meeting, we will share the Club Collect, catch up with announcements, and then 
bring on the ethnic desserts presented by our Committee. Who doesn’t like strudel?  Or 
desserts, in general!  Coffee and tea will be available. Please bring your own bottled water, 
if that’s your preference.   We’ll have time to sit back, talk and get to know each other better 
with some games and maybe some silliness, just for fun! 

 Our Purpose:  For the MAYFIELD HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP FUND. We are seeking 
checks from members, made out to MAYFIELD WOMEN’S CLUB, INC.,GFWC/OH.  

 How: Please come prepared. Bring your checks in an envelope marked with the amount 
enclosed as we hope to announce the amount raised that evening. 

o If you are donating in memory of a special person, and want it to be known, write 
that on the front of the envelope. 

o Otherwise, your donation and the amount will be kept confidential.  
Please keep in mind that we are not asking for donations of raffle prizes, food, nor inviting 
other friends this year. We hope we have made it easier, and that you will help by donating 
directly to this Fund.   

 EXTRA~~A 50/50 raffle will provide some extra drama and FUNds. 

 Who:  You  and the Committee: Suzanne, Marie, Pat, Stasia, Patty, Audrey, Harriet, Cathy, 
and Vaughn  

 Come and join us for a comfortable, enjoyable evening with your fellow Club ladies!   
 
      

Welfare Committee: 

The March visit to Villa Serena has been cancelled. 
 
We will be collecting food, cash, checks and gift cards for the Food Pantry at Our Savior Lutheran 
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Church.  Currently they are serving 328 people, enough food for 5 to 7 days.  Forty-three (43) of 
these are children.  The distribution is only once a month.  Inflation has hit them hardest of all. 
Please make checks out to Mayfield Women’s Club, Inc, GFWC/OH and a check will be sent to Our 
Savior Lutheran Church from our Club.  Thank you. 
 
If you are free to volunteer, come to the Church the 3rd Saturday of the month at 9:00 am.  You will 
be pushing a grocery cart while filling a box.       ~ Chris & Marty  
 

Officers for the 2022 / 2023 Club Year: 
Below are the Club Members who will be our Leadership for the upcoming 2022 / 2023 Club Year 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for volunteering to continue our Club’s success! 
 

 
 

 

       3/4 – Harriet       3/7 ~ Georgene  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
           
 
 
 
 

 
    

 

 

 

     

   

 
 

  

 

Co-Presidents Pat & Mary Ann  

1st Vice President Sue r 

2nd Vice Presidents Joan & Sharon  

Recording Secretary for both 
Board and General Meetings 

Peg  

Corresponding Secretary Marcia  

Treasurer Audrey  

The April Newsletter information is due 

on Friday, April 1, 2022. 

 
 

Newsletter Editor:   Marcia  
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Upcoming MWC Fundraisers & Events 

March 
 Fundraiser & Social: 

March 21:  International Night ~To support the Mayfield Scholarship Fund – 
Contact: Marie  

 
April 
 Social: 

April 12, Tuesday:  Bunko at Barb’s home  – Contact: Barb  
 
May: 
 Social: 

May 11, Wednesday:  Cinco De Mayo Lunch, 12 Noon – Don Ramon’s in the 
Greens of Lyndhurst – Contact: Barb or Marie  

 
June: Social: 

June 4, Saturday: Mayfield Women’s Club Annual Meeting and Installation 
Banquet, 11:30 AM, Pine Ridge Country Club, Wickliffe – Contact: Diane  

 
 

       
 


